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ST. LOUIS - There appears some good news on the weather horizon. The National 
Weather Service in St. Louis on Friday morning canceled the Winter Weather Advisory 
for the area, previously set to 6 p.m.

The forecast for today shows an inch of snow, up to an inch in the morning, followed by 
rain or snow shower in spots over Friday afternoon. A snow shower is predicted for 
Friday evening, but otherwise, it should be overcast. High on Friday is predicted at 36 



degrees, then 35 on Saturday, with snow flurries, followed by 36 degrees and sunny on 
Sunday, 35 degrees and intermittent clouds on Monday and 33 degrees and cloudy on 
Tuesday.


